
Dpremick Replied  

Thu, 24 Jul 2025 

 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Good morning, Erick: 

I have filed the C4 report as requested. 

My apologies for the oversight, since there wasn’t any new activity since the last report, I 
didn’t realize there was a requirement to file. 

I have the next two reporting deadlines on my calendar, so I intend to be in compliance in 
the future. 

Please let me know if there is any additional information that you might need. 

Thank you for your guidance and assistance. 

Dwight 
 
Dwight Remick 
Treasurer and Sponsor for Friends of Chelan Fire 6 
 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13075869071

